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January 22, 2025 
 
 

Class 10 
 

Dear Parents 

Kindly note that Thursday, January 23, 2025 is a normal working day.  

Note:  

 The Special Assembly and Class Photograph scheduled for 
Thursday, January 23, 2025 has been rescheduled. The rescheduled 
date will be shared with you shortly.  

 
 
Sunita Gangahar 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


